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YEAR 6 CANBERRA EXCURSION 
 
 
Dear Parents and Caregivers, 
 
 
It is with great regret that we must cancel the planned Year 6 Excursion to Canberra for 2021. Our 
excursion provider has recently informed us that a number of major attractions will likely not be open 
for the period of our excursion.  
 
Our staff will be working to provide alternative experiences for Year 6 Students, with information to be 
released in the near future. 
 
Those families wishing to request a full refund can do so by completing a refund request form, 
available from the front office. Alternatively, money can be left in school accounts and used to 
cover other school costs. 
 
Should you require any further information, please feel free to contact your child’s classroom teacher 
or myself via Dojo. 
 
 
 
Regards 
 
 
 
Mr Scott Schmutter  
Stage 3 Assistant Principal (rel)    
 
 
 


